## City of Alpena

## News Release of May 3, 2018



## **City Tree Planting**

Over the next two to three weeks, the contractor for the City, PRATT Scape, LLC., will continue to plant trees adjacent to addresses where trees have previously been removed.

This lengthy tree planting project will continue over the course of three to four years. This includes replacing, at no additional cost to the property owner, trees that have been removed starting in 2013 going forward.

Approximately 200 trees are expected to be planted each year.

If you have a tree planted on your property, the City requests that you water the tree three times a week, five gallons at a time. As an alternative, you may use a garden hose for two minutes, three times per week. Trees need proper watering to mature.

## **CONTACT**

Rich Sullenger City Engineer City of Alpena 989-354-1730 richs@alpena.mi.us

Steve Shultz Asst. City Engineer City of Alpena 989-354-1730 steves@alpena.mi.us